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Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Extension for RN-07
1 message

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Thu, Jul 25, 2019 at 1:09 PM
To: Nick Mason <nmason@newelkcoal.com>, Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com>

Louis and Nick - 

As NECC has requested, the Division approves the extension of the decision due date for RN-07 to August 22, 2019. 
Please note that the information requested by the Division is to ensure that the permit is in compliance with the Rules and
the Act.  The Proposed Decision of the RN-07 application has now been extended six months past the original Proposed
Decision date.  It is imperative that NECC provide to the Division the information requested to ensure that the permit can
remain in compliance.

Thanks for your attention to this matter.

Rob  

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Coal Regulatory Program
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